
 

SURVEY OF HOTEL AND RESTAURANT BUSINESS ALUMNI  
 

Execution time 

The survey was conducted in 2022 in the spring semester. 

 

Purpose 

Survey of Alumni 6 month after completing studies. 

 

Short presentation of the questionnaire 

The survey consists out of 10 questions. The average of the evaluations was calculated by analyzing 

the results. In the survey participated 10 Alumni. 

 

Presentation of survey results: 

 

60% of the respondents answered, that are working in the field of the study programme; 10% have a 

high qualification needed job; 30% have a low qualification needed job. 100% of the respondents 

do work at the enterprise in the private sector. 80% of the respondents answered, that were working 

during the studies; 20% - were employed within one month after graduation. 

70% - work in Vilnius, 30% are employed abroad. 60% of the respondents have declared that the 

job profile matches the completed studies. 60% answered – that studies met the expectations; 

Acquired knowledge and skills are applicable in the job market; The practice activities during the 

studies were beneficial; It was easy to find a job after completing the studies. Respondents noted, 

that they would like to improve their work skills regarding constantly changing tendencies in the 

hospitality market. Graduates have noticed that establishing themselves in the labor market is 

influenced by both: preparation in higher education institution and personal characteristics.  

 

 

Positive 

Statements: 

1.  Majority of the respondents work in the filed of the study programme;  

2. Graduated successfully establish themselves in both: Lithuanian and foreign labor markets. 

 

To be improved 

Statements: 

1. Respondents would like to improve their work skills regarding constantly changing 

tendencies in the hospitality market. 

2. 30% of the respondents have a low qualification needed job 

 

What’s next?  

 

The results of the survey were discussed with the members of the Tourism Department, possible 

changes and the strengthening of the professional guidance were foreseen.  
 


